
	

In	the	Fall	of	2016	we	renewed	our	cellular	contract	with	Cellcom.		Our	Cellcom	Associate	Jake	Gibson’s	
attention	to	detail	was	as	evident	in	the	new	contract	as	is	his	day-to-day	service	to	our	account.		Being	a	
7X24X365	operation	dealing	with	Public	Safety,	rapid	resolution	to	problems	and	innovative	solutions	to	our	
needs	is	always	critical	and	Jake	is	always	there	working	with	us.		He	has	also	been	a	wealth	of	information	
trouble-shooting	and	providing	tips	to	all	of	our	employee	base.		I	highly	recommend	Jake	Gibson	to	anyone	
looking	for	a	knowledgeable,	friendly	and	honest	cellular	representative.	

Best	regards,	
Bob	Heimann	
IT	Director	
Town	of	Grand	Chute	

	


